MANGHAM BAPTIST CHURCH FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER

Rick Aultman—Pastor



February 2022

I went into a shoe store last month to buy a pair of boots. I was amazed at the variety of footwear that stretched out before me along aisle after aisle. This store had it all: everything from tennis shoes to work boots. There were steel toe boots, lace up work boots, slip on work boots and rubber boots of various heights designed to be worn from your ankles to your knees. Shoes made from cloth, or leather, or canvas, or rubber were all on display in all shapes and sizes. There were shoes to fit any foot for any application, and yet with all that variety, one great similarity remained. Everything in the store was made to be worn on feet.

Likewise, we humans are found in a variety of shapes and sizes. We come in all colors and ages. We have different functions and jobs and yet one great similarity lumps us all together: We were created to exist in the context of a living, loving relationship with the one who created us. God made mankind for him. The distractions of life will often misdirect our focus and lull us into believing the lie that "I am the center of my world." But nothing could be further from the truth. You and I were created for His Glory and to be a blessing to others. As we seek to honor the Lord, He will guide us toward a strong relationship with Him and others. We might all be different from one another, but we have one Lord and Savior. Praise be to Him.

Believing and Belonging, Bro Rick

Choir Practice

Adult choir practice starts back February 6.

Samaritan's Purse February:

Hairbrushes, Combs, Bandanas, Hats, Hair Accessories

Birthday Calendars

February birthday calendars are available in the foyer. We honor our Senior Saints over Seventy: DeAnna Faye Parks and Mable Lobrano

Senior Saints in February

We honor our Senior Saints over seventy in February:

Ladies' Pokeno

Ladies' Pokeno will be February 7, at 6:00 PM.

Care & Share February:

Ramen Noodles

Men's Game Night

Men's game night will be February 21, at 6:00 PM.

Young Adult Retreat

April 1-3 will be our Young Adult Retreat. You can start signing up now. You have until February 27 to sign up.

Connected Bible Study Groups

Our next Connected Bible Study Family Group is February 27. If you haven't signed up yet but would like to, please contact Chris Winstead.

Children's Valentines Banquet

Saturday, February 5, will be our Children's Valentines Banquet starting at 6 PM, in the fellowship hall. If you would like to help with the banquet, please see Haylee Middleton.

Super Bowl Party

Sunday February 13, we will have a young adult and youth super bowl party in the gym. There will be games and food starting at 5:00 PM. We will have a worship service at half time.

Ladies Brunch

The ladies will have a brunch and craft day March 19, at 10:00 AM.

Men's Gridiron Conference

June 17 & 18 will be the Men's Gridiron conference in Huntsville, AL. Sign-up sheet is in the foyer. If you have any questions contact Scott McKay.

Youth Camp

Youth camp is July 11-16. If your child would like to go, please sign them up by Sunday, March 13.



February 6 – Malena Orr – Charline Odom February 13 – Rachel Gandy – T. J. Thompson February 20 – Ann Church – Jessica McKay February 27 – Judy Gilley – Jeannie Deere



February 6 – Susan Morgan – Emma O'Neal February 13 – Ann Church – Jessica McKay – Malena Orr February 20 – Sandy Lowentritt – Jeannie Deere February 27 – Erica Graham – Paige Bigelow

Facebook: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist

Email: office@manghambaptist.org Web: www.manghambaptist.org